Partial Affiliation and School Partnerships

NPTC is partially affiliated with both The Chicago School of Professional Psychology and Pacific University School of Professional Psychology. These relationships were created based on the similar training goals, objectives and missions of the schools as well as the long-standing history between NPTC and each organization. These partial affiliations state that between equal candidates, students from The Chicago School of Professional Psychology or Pacific University School of Professional Psychology will be given preference. Although NPTC will not be pursuing any new partial affiliation partnerships, member sites are still encouraged to build relationships with schools and students.

This could look like:

- Reaching out to DCTs and providing information about your site and NPTC's internship program. NPTC does reach out to schools each year with information, but additional follow-up is always appropriate.
- Setting up informational meetings with students. This could be virtual or inperson depending on distance.
- Encouraging current interns to reach out to their school or other students from their program about their experience at your site.

We can not:

- Encourage a formal affiliation with any additional schools.
- Openly prefer schools or students from those schools at any time during the application process.

NPTC can provide marketing materials to assist with any meetings you set up.